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Dr. Abraham Lilienfeld
University of Margland
615 North Wolfe Street
Baltimore, MD 21205

Dear Abe,

Many thanks to you and the.committee for
giving me the honor and opportunity to present
the Thomas Franeis, Jr. Memorial Lecture this
year. A good time was had by all. Eventually
I'1l get you a copy of my ramblings.

_ I'm delighted to hear that you're travel-
JAng again and will make it to Chicago. I guess
I will have to be in the Anaheim picture, as
the AHA-APHA meetings totally overlap this year.

Again, many thanks and b‘est:_‘wiishes°

-Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
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